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[EXTERNAL] Queensboro Bridge exit ramp to 61st Street - bike lane shifted daytime until
8.1.24
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CONSTRUCTION BULLETIN

The NYCDOT is in the process of painting the Queensboro Bridge exit ramp in Manhattan.
The first phase of this work will be from Tuesday, July 30th to Thursday, August 1st.

During this first phase, the bike lane on the Queensboro Bridge exit ramp road to 61st
Street will be shifted during_the daytime hours of 7:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. More details

regarding the next phases of work to follow.
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